HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 7 May  2003

ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM THE ABOVE COMMITTEE

Present:
Councillor V Burgoyne(Chair), Councillors A Clague,  J. Dawson, D. Fernandez,  K. Memory, and B P Murphy   

Co-opted Members:
Mrs M. Dixon and Mr J. Wheelton

Officers:
Russell Bernstein – Assistant Director Scrutiny,  Dr Sally Bradley Director of Public Health, Tom McDonald – Assistant Director Community and Social Services, Alan Campbell Director of Commissioning Salford Primary Care Trust, Andy Muir PALS Manager Salford Primary Care Trust, Jonathan Roberts PALS Manager Bolton, Salford an Trafford Mental Health Trust , Chris Dabbs Chief Officer Salford Community Health Council and Amanda Hewitt – Scrutiny Support Officer

Observer:
Mrs B Green – Salford Community Health Council 

Also in attendance:
4 officers from Tameside MBC and a press officer 

Apologies:

Councillors M Wilkinson, J Heywood and G Wilson 

	ITEM
	ACTION REQUIRED
	RESPONSIBLE

MEMBER / OFFICER
	TIMESCALE
	COMMENTS

	Action sheet - Closure of Calderwood and Moorside Community Centres
	Members asked for the report on the Review of Community Centres to be added to the work programme for this Scrutiny Committee. 

Concern was expressed by members in relation to the inclusion of items in the Forward plan and requested that in future any major issues/decisions affecting the Community and Social Services Directorate be more effectively communicated to the Scrutiny Committee.
	Director of Community and Social Services

Assistant Director of Scrutiny and Director of Community and Social Services
	July 2003

May 2003
	

	Patient Advice and Liaison Service (PALS) Presentation
	Members suggested that a good way of promoting the PALS service would be via the Community Committees.

Links to be established between the PALS Service and the Scrutiny Committee and arrangements to be put in place for regular reporting by the PALS collaborative to the Scrutiny Committee
	Andy Muir/Tom McDonald

Amanda Hewitt Scrutiny Support Officer and Managers of the PALS Collaborative
	May 2003 
	

	Developing a Strategy in Tackling Health Inequalities in Salford 
	Meeting to be arranged with the Director of Public Health and relevant Scrutiny officers to progress the development work outlined in the report

The Scrutiny Committee have an interest in transport issues and its effect on health and would be interested in building this into the work programme either via a topic to be looked at or via the scrutiny of the SHIFT Project

Ascertain work that is taking place in relation to issues such as heart attacks and lung cancer to establish if there is a role for the Scrutiny Committee to play in helping to address/improve such issues
	Russell Bernstein Assistant Director of Scrutiny , Amanda Hewitt Scrutiny Support Officer and Dr Sally Bradley Director of Public Health

Amanda Hewitt Scrutiny Support officer, Russell Bernstein Assistant Director of Scrutiny in consultation with the Chair and Janet Roberts Shift Project

Director of Public Health and Amanda Hewitt Scrutiny Support officer 
	May 2003

4 June meeting

May 2003
	Best Value Review Home to School and Social Care Transport currently underway – outcome to be reported to Health and Social Care Scrutiny Committee  

	Patient and Public Involvement Structures
	Links to be established with PALS, ICAS and Patient and Public Involvement Forums (when established) to progress the relationship with the Scrutiny Committee and agree future reporting arrangements
	Amanda Hewitt Scrutiny Support Officer in consultation with relevant officers
	May 2003 
	

	Work plan – Child and Adolescent Mental Health Plan
	A representative of the Attention Deficiency Hyperactive Disorder Group to be invited to the meeting when the Child and Adolescent Mental Health Plan is presented to the Scrutiny Committee
	
	
	


Date of Next meeting:


4 June 2003 at 2.00pm (briefing 1.30pm)

	Chair
	Councillor Valerie Burgoyne
	0161 790 0484

	Assistant Director
	Russell Bernstein
	0161 793 3530

	Scrutiny Support Officer
	Amanda Hewitt
	0161 793 3316


